
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Shelby, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, July 11 , 2022 3:35 PM 
Shelby Nave 
Mark Long; Dale Eastmond; Hong Wang; Brian Schultz 
RE: TX606 Company Name Error 

FILED 7/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04656-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Your message below was forwarded to me for review. I have reviewed MCD and see that Telapex 
Long Distance, Inc. previously had two IXCs (TJ465 which was cancelled on 6/3/08; and TJ570 
which was deregulated in July 2011). Telapex operated under the FEID No. 64-0778596. Subsequent 
to Telapex's IXCs being cancelled and deregulated, Telepak Networks, Inc. filed an application for an 
ALEC and provided the FEID No. 64-0778596. Since we didn't keep up with FEID numbers in the old 
MCD, I believe that may be the reason for the error/confusion in the company name in MCD now. 
The FEID number associated with Telepak is the same as Telapex's was, and when the new MCD was 
written, and the information migrated from the old MCD to the new MCD, the "company name" 
picked up as Telapex while the "utility name" picked up the correct name for the TX6o6 utility. 

That being said, I am going to use your request below to change the company name in MCD from 
Telapex Long Distance, Inc. to Telepak Networks, Inc. I will also put this information in undocketed 
matters (Dkt 20220000) for historical purposes. Thank you for bringing this to our attention! 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:10 PM 
To: Brian Schultz 
Cc: Mark Long; Dale Eastmond 
Subject: TX606 Company Name Error 

Good afternoon Brian, I was looking through docket #20220115 and noticed a discrepancy with company name attached 
to TX606. Currently the MCD shows TX606 is associated with "Telapex Long Distance, Inc." After doing some research 
and talking with my supervisor we believe this is done in error and should be corrected to the utility name "Telepak 
Networks, Inc.". 

Sincerely, Shelby Nave 
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